
 

Coleford Town Council 

 

 

Regeneration Committee 
Monday 5 November 18  

Minutes 
 

Attendees:  Cllrs C Elsmore, Penny, Allaway Martin, Thompson 
    Paula Massey FoDDC 
 
1. Apologies were noted from Wendy Jackson FoDDC, Brian Watkins GCC Highways   
 & Jay Deakin Tarmac 
 

2. There were no declarations of interest on items on the agenda 

3. There were no dispensation requests 

4. To hear the presentation of ideas from UWE students 
 Due to an unforeseen situation the students did not attend  
 The Committee considered the handout from the students and felt that sufficient consultation 
 had taken place under the NDP 
 

5. To have an update on the action from September 2018 meeting  
 Bee friendly planting at the gateways  
 The clerk to take some advice and get costings for the planting to take place  
 Electric Charging points  
 It was suggested that there were several pots of money available for funding but the significant 
 issue is the electrical supply to Railway Carpark which would cost £25k to upgrade, however it 
 was noted that the new Bells Field Recreation ground has the correct electrical supply 
 
 


